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Tapestry 

Thank you for engaging with Tapestry. We love to 

see what your children have been up to at home. In 

case the Nursery suddenly has to close because of a 

Covid-19 outbreak we will use it to keep in touch with you and put stories, 

activities and challenges on it. 

 

Family Photo 

Thank you for sending in  a family photo. If you have not yet 

done so, about half a size of A4 paper or smaller would be 

great! Please print it out and bring one in or email it to 

admin@burlingtoni.org.uk  

 

Christmas Concert 

Unfortunately, because of Covid-19 parents can not come into school to watch 

our concert. We are rehearsing in school and will be recording the performance. 

The video will be put on Tapestry for you to see. 

 

Christmas Events and Dress up Days 

● Friday 27th November - mufti day for the PTA. Please send or bring a 

donation of £1.  

● Friday 11th December - mufti day for the PTA. Please send or bring a 

donation of £1 and children can also wear a Christmas jumper.  

● Wednesday 16th December - Christmas party day. Children can wear 

their party clothes but will still need a warm coat and hat as we will be 

going outside to record our Christmas concert that day. We will provide 

the party food this year. 

● Thursday 17th December - Christmas jumper day and Christmas lunch for 

Blue Nursery. 

● Friday 18th December - Nursery closes at 11.30am and there is no Yellow 

or Purple Nursery. 

 

Christmas Cards 

If your child would like to send Christmas cards to their friends or teachers 

please could you send them into Nursery to put in our Christmas Letter Box by 

Friday 11th December. 

 

Out and About 

mailto:admin@burlingtoni.org.uk


We go out and about on Tuesdays. Please ensure your child has suitable clothes, 

welly boots and a warm/waterproof coat on Tuesdays.  

 

 

Books 

Please bring in a Burlington Infant and Nursery School blue 

book bag on a Monday and we will help your child choose a 

book. Please return it on Friday so we can quartentine it at 

the weekend and refill it on Mondays. You can buy a 

Burlington Book bag from PMG Schoolwear. 

https://www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk/​ Alternatively the school 

office has limited stock of nearly new book bags for £2 each. 

 

Curriculum 

This term so far, our planning has been based on Autumn, Diwali and the books, 

We’re Going on a Leaf Hunt​ and ​What the Ladybird Heard​ by Julia Donaldson. 

We have had a lot of fun acting out the story and making ladybirds. For the 

next few weeks we will be focussing on Christmas preparations and the book, 

Tanka Tanka Skunk ​ by Steve Webb.  It’s a really fun book with a beat, rhythm 

and rhyme  that the children learn to play instruments along to.  

 

Keeping Healthy 

Please remember if your child has a temperature, cough or loss of taste/smell 

please do not bring them to Nursery and let the office know as soon as possible.  

 

 

Thank you 

The Nursery Team 
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